
Templemead School Council Meeting 

November 20th, 2018 

6:30pm in the Library 

Welcome 

Greg, Jennifer Harvey (new VP), April, Katrusia, Scott, Shirley, Cindy 

Review October Minutes 

Cindy made the motion, Scott, Shirley, April, Katrusia all approved 

New Business  

Next Movie Night – last movie night went well 

- We were reimbursed for the movie rented due to the mix up 

- Next movie date will be February 28th  

- Movie to be determined 

Pizza / Frozen Yogurt - Pizza has an awesome crew 

- Pizza is going very well 

- Need to remind domino’s about the slicer and to slice evenly 

- Frozen Yogurt needs a freezer and currently there is no space, thinking 

of possibly putting it in the staff room 

- Greg is checking to see if we are allowed to put 2 freezers side by side in 

there  

Fundraising – mables lables only has 2 sales so far 

- Flyers went out last week to the school 

- We raised $10, upcoming is a black Friday sale 

- It will also be sent out through twitter  

What’s happening with the poinsettia’s?  

Shirley will talk to Ainsley – possibly have a pizza party for the most sold?? 

Laura Secord Rep came and dropped off some samples…possibly go with Laura 

Secord this time?? 

 



Treasurer Report 

$220 Made from Movie Night 

Pizza Balance $2,113.68 

School Council $7,719.38 

Total $11,604.07 

Still waiting on Raz Kids to come out $1300 

Teacher Report 

Grade 2/3’s are doing Random Acts of Kindness Month  - HUGE HIT 

Coding Track on the Ipads 

Grade 1’s and 2’s are doing Joy Day 

Toy / Naftle / Night-Messenger are doing a coding club 

Mrs. Deloges is doing auditions for RATS the musical 

Requests 

None 

Principal’s Report – November 20th, 2018 

Current population is 585 (+7) 

Construction at Umbrella Daycare Outdoor Play Area: 

 To occur on Tuesday 27th and potentially Wednesday 28th 

 Supporting the installation of: 

o Two covered areas to provide shade for students 

 Log cabin style hut in the small play area 

 Large umbrella in the large play area 

 

Kindergarten Shed: 

 Building size: 8’w x 8’l x 9’h; wood floor; no shelving 

 Door: 36” x 80” Metal Door 

 Assembly: Factory assembled 

 Total cost: $5,601.41 (plus tax) 

  Shelving: $750.00 (plus tax) 
 Area Supervisor still looking to see if  we are able to claim an unused shed from another school 

 Have asked for support from Facilities if we need to purchase a shed on our own 



 

Council Supported Purchases: 

 RAZ Kids subscription has been purchased – approximately $1300 CDN to support almost nine 

classes 

 Robotics Materials have been purchased for $439.28 

 

Freezer: 

 There is limited space within the building to house an additional freezer 

 If a freezer is purchased, it would need to again be housed in the staff room 

 

Minor Office Reno: 

 Second office administrator desk has been moved back against the wall 

 Next phase is to move the counters back approximately 1 metre to make additional space for 

people who come into the office 

We are looking at creating a welcoming message/design on the large wall space in the office – perhaps 

the word “WELCOME” surrounded by the same word in a number of different languages 

Next Meeting – January 15th, 2019 

   


